Americanism Bulletin — September, 2022

| wanted to report back to you from the National Convention. After judging, Michigan did not
have any National winners and | believe also that we did not have any 9th grade entries this year.
We have themes for the next two years with next years being "What does freedom look Like?"
The national committee is working on more themes for after these next two.

Set amounts for prizes at the National level will hopefully be set and this information will come
out to us soon.

I will be updating the Americanism forms soon and get the updated information out to you.

Our AMVET Dept. Third Vice is Jessica Simmons-Jones. | plan to contact her here soon to set
up possible zoom meetings with myself and my committee of Pat Michalski, Faye Richardson-
Green, Seletha Robertson and Allison Aldrich.

Please keep working on your Americanism projects.

For my SOS project | am trying to contact Great Lakes USO. I will keep you all posted on this.

Thank you
Dept. Americanism Officer
Pam Lein



